Dear Parents/Guardians of Senior Infants,
| hope you are all keeping safe well during these unusual times.
Easter was quiet this year but I’'m sure you still managed some chocolate eggs!

Thank goodness the weather is on our side and at least we can get the children and ourselves
outside for some fresh air!

As we begin Term 3 this week | never expected that | would be doing so by e-mail and without
seeing the girls! Before Easter you collected their individual packs from the school hall. | had
included a weekly timetable template to work from. You don’t have to do everything every day just
do what works comfortably for you and your daughter.

An e-mail has been set up so that you can contact me if you want to ask me anything or if the girls
would like to send me pictures of any of their work and | will reply to them. Even if it is just a picture
that they drew or coloured in! No Pressure!! | will be in contact again soon.

My e-mail is mfitzgerald@mercyprimaryschool.ie

Ms. Moore’s e-mail is mcmoore@mercyprimaryschool.ie

| look forward to seeing you all when we return to school.

Kind Regards,

Margaret Fitzgerald
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